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COMMUNICATION
Britto, John CW(PH)- Filh & i
From: Craig Rosenblatt <craig.rosenblatt@gmail.com> iTEM - éb
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 9:24 PM
To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Britto, John; Racco, Sandra;
Furfaro, Cindy
Subject: Objection to Proposed Development: OP.13.013 and 7,13.0.36

To all those concerned,

As you are aware there is significant and growing opposition to the applicant's (Islamic Shia Ithna-Asheri
Jamaat of Toronto) proposal for re-zoning and re-development of the property at 9000 Bathurst St.

My concerns mirror those likely already brought to your attention: that of overcrowding, parking problems,
congestion, strain on resources, environmental concerns, etc.

The fact is, this neighbourhood has been zoned for low-density, single-family dwellings. I purchased my home
with that in mind because I want to live in such a neighbourhood. High density structures change the dynamic
of a neighbourhood. Adding the proposed structures to line the front of the neighbourhood is not
consistent with the planned community concept in which I invested my money and my families future.

I urge you to strongly consider the opposition to these proposals and to vote to retain the existing zoning as it
currently stands.

Sincerely,
Craig Rosenblatt

postal code: L4J 871



